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25 February 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As both St. Conleth’s Infant School and St. Conleth and Mary’s Senior School prepare for the re-

opening of on-site education in the near future once direction has been received from the DES, the 

children will be returning to a campus that has been dramatically changed with the construction of 

several pre-fabricated classrooms to which the Senior School pupils and the First Classes of the 

Infant School will decant.  

Consequently, the space available to the front of the school has been reduced. This space to the 

front of the school will now need to be shared with both schools. 

While both schools will have their individual Covid Response Plan and individual Risk Assessments, 

we will need the co-operation of the staff of both schools and the parent body of both schools to 

open and to remain open successfully and safely. 

The Boards of Management of both schools would hugely appreciate it if the following protocols 

could be observed: 

·        Parents and children do not enter the school grounds until the gates to the front of the school 

open in the morning and afternoon. 

·        Parents arrive at their allocated time only and leave the grounds immediately they collect their 

children 

·        Parents do not congregate in groups on the school grounds or outside the school grounds. 

·        All adults wear a mask while anywhere on the school grounds. We regret that adults not 

wearing mask are not allowed onto the school grounds during the current COVID-19 crisis. 

·        All adults maintain social distance from others where possible. 

  

We all have a part to play in keeping our schools open and thank you for your continued co-

operation and support. 

  

  

Yours Sincerely, 

Pat Lonergan, Chairman,                                                    Pat O Mahony, Chairman 

St Conleth’s Infant School                                                    St. Conleth’s and  Mary’s Senior School      
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